
 

MOTOR VEHICLES DEPARTMENT,KERALA
TRANSPORT COMMISSIONERATE 

Dated: 29/07/2022

From: Transport Commissioner 
Kerala

To: Popular Vehicles and Services ltd
Kuttukaran Centre
Mamangalam
Kochi-682025
 

Sir‍,

Sub:- Motor Vehicles Department- Request for taxi registration- reply -reg

Ref:- Your letter dated 20/07/2022 addressed to Joint RTO Thodupuzha

                 Kind attention is invited to the reference cited.
              In response to your letter it is informed that Speed Limiting Device for
BS VI vehicles  are internally programmed. An external device fitted may not limit the
speed.  So it  is  not  advisable  to  fit  an external  Speed Limiting  Device  for  BS VI
vehicles.  If  the applicant  desires  to  register  the vehicle  as  Motor  cab he has  to
choose the vehicle having internal programmed Speed Limiting Device

Yours faithfully
 
 
 

K Manojkumar 
Senior Deputy Transport Commissioner(tax) In Charge

Transport Commissionerate, 2nd Floor, Trans Towers, Vazhuthacaud,
Thiruvananthapuram-14

phone:0471-2333337/2333317 0471-2333314
web: www.mvd.kerala.gov.in e-mail: tcoffice.mvd@kerala.gov.in

 Copy to,
              Sri Anish.P.A
              anishpnarayanan@gmail.com
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